

**CONTENT OF CHATROOM – NBO Meeting –
GNSO Wrap-Up Session**

Date:

Thursday, 11 March 2010 - 13:00 - 15:30

Room:

Batian

Presentation:

Work Prioritization Model (WPM) Team Status Update

Meeting Leaders:

Glen de Saint Géry

GNSO Secretariat

<http://nbo.icann.org/node/8925>

[12:57] wseltzer: Please send a message here when councilors should be in the room. (I'm still in the pub forum.)

[13:08] Olga_Cavall: ok

[13:13] Olga_Cavall: i dont hear anything

[13:13] Marika_Koni: do you hear now, Olga?

[13:13] wseltzer: we're starting now, trying to get sound up

[13:14] Olga_Cavall: ok now

[13:15] Han_Chuan_L: Here

[13:16] Olga_Cavall: SOUND IS VERY LOW

[13:18] wseltzer: and mind you, you won't want to miss that working group (VI)

[13:33] Mikey: somebody isn't muted on the phone bridge

[13:37] Olga_Cavall: ALMOST LOST AUDIO

[13:38] wseltzer: We were nearly kicked out of here

[13:38] Marika_Koni: We have been asked to lower volume here

[13:38] wseltzer: because of a state function next door

[13:38] Olga_Cavall: OK

[13:38] Chuck_Gomes: Can't hear Jaime

[13:38] Mikey: could Jaimie get a little closer to the mic? that would help

[13:38] Marika_Koni: we are getting a technician in to see if we can modify the volume

[13:38] Olga_Cavall: CANT HEAR JAIME

[13:39] Mikey: good plan -- we'll stay on the line

[13:39] Han_Chuan_L: agree

[13:40] Tim_Ruiz: I am so confused...

[13:42] wseltzer: so are we

[13:42] Mikey: they had to leave the room they were in

[13:42] Mikey: they'll come back on the line in about 5-10 minutes

[13:42] wseltzer: Here in Nairobi, we were told if we turned the speakers on, we'd be kicked out of the

room

[13:42] Han_Chuan_L: wow

[13:42] Mikey: ah! Wendy! you've got the straight scoop.

[13:43] Mikey: we'll just stand by here for a while.

[13:43] wseltzer: we were so informed by 6 large men walking in.

[13:44] Jaime_Wagne: while I was presenting Liz bravely confronted all six on her own

[13:44] Mikey: yikes!

[13:44] Mikey: post pictures to facebook

[13:44] Marika_Koni: Stephane says: we have been threatened at gun point and are working out whether to ignore that or not

[13:44] wseltzer: Stephane's been wanting a gun...

[13:45] Jaime_Wagne: but I got frightened that she would not be sufficient so Stephane stepped in

[13:46] Jaime_Wagne: not that his heavy weight would be enough

[13:48] Tim_Ruiz: Liz/Stephane: "Go ahead, make my day..."

[13:48] Mary_Wong: Yeah ... "what we have here is a failure to communicate" ... :)

[13:49] Tim_Ruiz: :)

[13:50] Marika_Koni: Is the volume ok for those that are remote?

[13:50] Chuck_Gomes: no

[13:50] Tim_Ruiz: Not really for me. Only getting every other word.

[13:50] Marika_Koni: is that better?

[13:51] Olga_Cavall: NOW IS BETTER

[13:51] Tim_Ruiz: Its the size of the gun that counts :)

[13:51] Tim_Ruiz: Yes, it is better.

[13:54] Tim_Ruiz: Somebody needs to mute. Sounds like their fixing breakfast or something.

[13:56] Mary_Wong: BTW, remote folks, Liz won - the burly men not only went away, they thanked us for our cooperation!

[13:56] Han_Chuan_L: Well done Liz. Good job!

[13:57] Kristina: No longer have my hand up. Go Liz!

[13:59] Tim_Ruiz: Liz, is that in your job description? Anything that isn't? :)

[14:00] Olga_Cavall: THANKS JAIME, VERY DETAILED EXPLANATION!!

[14:00] wseltzer: Liz is superhuman :)

[14:01] Kristina: Hard to hear you, Wolf.

[14:06] Kristina: You'll lose the IPC reps after an hour (due to previous commitments).

[14:06] Marika_Koni: test

[14:07] wseltzer: I doubt I'll be able to make it either

[14:09] Jaime_Wagne: can1 we preschedule a second meeting for tuesday that would only occur if necessary?

[14:10] Kristina: It is the position of the IPC that Victoria McEvedy is not unaffiliated.

[14:10] Marika_Koni: Test

[14:11] Jaime_Wagne: can't we fix a second meeting for tuesday that would happen only if needed?

[14:11] Marika_Koni: Can you please mute your lines

[14:12] Marika_Koni: there is a lot of background noise

[14:16] wseltzer: Where would this have fallen out in a prioritization exercise?

[14:17] Kristina: For the record, it is the position of the IPC that Victoria McEvedy should not be considered as "unaffiliated" because she is an IPC member.

[14:19] wseltzer: What is the time limit on this discussion?

[14:19] Bill_Drake: Kristina I would think the ET would agree with you on the classification issue

[14:20] Jaime_Wagne: Wendy, this simply would not fit the concept of project, but our tie is not only devoted to projects

[14:20] Kristina: Thanks, Bill. Based on some earlier conversations and emails, that was not entirely clear to me so I wanted to make sure everyone knew the IPC's position.

[14:20] Tim_Ruiz: Kristina: agree.

[14:23] Jaime_Wagne: Wendy: politics seems to demand a lot of time - a necessary evil.

[14:24] wseltzer: Jaime: I wonder whether its necessity is proportionate to its evil, in this case.

[14:25] Bill_Drake: Again Kristina I'm guessing here based on conversations with ET members, we'll see in an hour. My earlier suggestions on this were in a different context

[12:28] Bill_Drake: BTW it would help the ET and the entire process if any SGs were prepared to formally announce who they've selected for the allocated slots

[14:33] Kristina: Marika, I believe that INTA and the IPC plan to submit comments on the WG Guidelines.

[14:34] wseltzer: I think we're prepared to disclose from NCSG

[14:37] Kristina: Wolf, as far as I'm concerned, you should feel free to disclose on behalf of CSG

[14:37] wseltzer: against the subject of categories.

[14:37] Marika_Koni: Thanks, Kristina

[14:37] Kristina: is there remote participation for the "categories" mtg?

[14:38] wseltzer: I oppose categorization, and think the Council has in the past.

[14:38] Marika_Koni: Kristina, I'm checking whether there is remote participation foreseen for that meeting

[14:39] Kristina: thanks

[14:40] Kristina: I don't think the Council should have a "response"

[14:40] wseltzer: agree with Kristina

[14:42] Tim_Ruiz: Agree with Kristina

[14:45] Kristina: I'm confused. I thought we had rejected sponsored TLDs, which are not necessarily the same thing. All sponsored TLDs fall within categories, but not all categories would be sponsored TLDs.

[14:47] wseltzer: Do we need to have this conversation here, now?

[14:47] wseltzer: We as Council should not participate. Any individual who wishes is of course free to.

[14:48] wseltzer: queue, then

[14:54] wseltzer: sorry, just trying to move things along

[14:55] wseltzer: and what Chuck said, too

[14:57] Olga_Cavall: Apologies, I must leave the call now. Thanks to all.

[14:57] wseltzer: [applause]

[14:59] Marika_Koni: Due to late notice, there will be no remote participation available for the birds of a feather meeting organized by Bertrand de la Chapelle. Apologies.

[15:05] Kristina_Ro: OK, thanks.

[15:06] Tim_Ruiz: Did Chuck just say he was a little daisy?

[15:06] Bill_Drake: Tim are you folks getting as loopy as we are here?

[15:06] Kristina: yes

[15:07] Kristina: to both of you

[15:07] Kristina: we actually all had pajamas on this morning (see Facebook)

[15:08] Tim_Ruiz: Yes, guess I'm getting a little daisy myself.

[15:09] Mary_Wong: Yay, and posies of daisies all round to all!

[15:09] Han_Chuan_L: Thank you all

[15:10] wseltzer: thanks, and good bye
